Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of '1066' Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 8-20pm. on Tuesday, 11th May, 1993.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair) Esther Carpenter Denis Coleman Ernie Spray Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

Apologies for absence were received from Barbara and Sid Powell and from Colin Sinden.

Before the Minutes the Chairman reported the sad passing of Associate Member Bill Collins. Our Fellowship was well represented at the cremation and a donation of £10 has been sent to Dot Collins for her nominated charity in memory of Bill.

The Chairman also reported that our President, Barbara Powell, was now well enough to take a holiday with relations in Wales and best wishes were expressed to her and Sid.

Mutes: The Minutes of the last Meeting had been circulated and were taken as read and adopted.

There were no matters arising but at this stage a Matters Arising: discussion took place about the possibility of meeting at a pub for an evening meal in the autumn and it was left that Ernie Spray and Esther Carpenter seek out suitable venues not too far from home.

Dinner/Dance 1994: Confirmation was still awaited from Peter Bratt, C.T.C., that he will be able to speak at this function.

It was decided that Joyce Marvell of Medway Velo be awarded the ladies salver on this occasion.

The Wild Oats have been contacted and have made a note of the date in their diary but no firm booking has yet been made.

Since the last meeting £20 has been withdrawn from the Trustees Savings Bank and £1.57 interest has been credited, related to £10 towards memorial seats to Bill Underhill and Ted rison (for which the Chairman had the honour of carrying out the addication ceremony) and £10 for charity in memory of Bill Collins, A letter of thanks has been received from Pat Hill in respect of the former and a telephone call has been received from Dot Collins for the latter.

The interest mentioned covers the period from when the account was opened on 28th January 1993 to 1st April 1993.

The Bank balance now stands at £453.01p.

A quantity of stamps have been purchased and these, together with a few coppers over £4 remain in petty cash.

The Bank and Receipt Books were checked and approved.

Any other business: None.

Next Committee Meeting: The next Committee Meeeting was arranged for Tuesday, 5th October, 1993, to be held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 8-00pm.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was expressed to the Chairman and Secretary.

The Meeting was closed at 9-01pm.

Chairman of the Meeting.